2.12.2020
To: Mr. Leo Pavlát
Director of the Jewish Museum in Prague

Re: Historical Materials about the 19th Century Rabbi of Prague, Shlomo Yehuda Rapoport

Dear Mr. Pavlát, 

I am a historian and am about to publish an intellectual biography of Rabbi Shlomo Yehuda Rapoport (1790-1867), “Shir,” a leader of the Haskalah movement in Galicia, and a founder of the Wissenschaft des Judentums, who served as the Rabbi of Prague from 1840 until his death. The main section of the book deals with his time as Rabbi of Prague. 

The book is based on my doctorate, which I completed at the Hebrew University in 2011. It will be published in Hebrew, in Jerusalem, by the leading Israeli academic publisher in the field of Modern Jewish History, the Zalman Shazar Center. I even organized an evening of lectures at the Shazar Center, three years ago, to commemorate 150 years since Rabbi Shlomo Yehuda Rapoport’s death. 

The book will include pictures and illustrations related to the man and his time period. I already have access to most of the items, but I would appreciate your help in accessing several additional items, including:

A. I would like to use this famous portrait of Rabbi Shlomo Yehuda Rapoport, painted by Antonin Machek, for the front external cover of the book (https://artsandculture.google.com/asset/portrait-of-rabbi-solomon-judah-leib-rapoport-1790-1867/jAHYHjZuEB1YiA)
B. I would like to include a picture of his grave at the end of the book.
C. Because his literary estate was donated to your museum, I would greatly appreciate to know if you have an inventory list of items that the estate includes: Does it only include his library? Or does it also include archival material? Does the material include items of visual historical significance, such as his ordination certificate as Rabbi of Prague, interesting correspondence with significant individuals, marginal notes in his books, his personal items, and the like?  

Of course, I would note the source of any museum materials that I would include in the book, and would take responsibility for the required costs, as is customary. 

I would greatly appreciate a prompt reply to this inquiry, as the book is meant to go to layout in the coming weeks. 

I would also like to inquire if you would be interested in jointly publishing this book in English, through your institution, perhaps in partnership with an academic publisher. 

			With gratitude, and great appreciation for your important work, 
        Dr. Natan Shifris, Jerusalem
